Women’s Network — September Program and Suffrage Rally Recap
September 5, 2010

Acting President, Joan Dreisker; President, Susan Lauffer; Secretary, Sue Lacey;
Treasurer, Jerry Fries; Membership, Julie Freeman; Program, Deborah Langley and Pat
Netzer; Communications, Franny Hildabrand

September Membership Meeting

Listen. Can you hear the beat?

Come to our September 16" meeting at 7 pm at Oak Park Methodist Church. Bring
your friends and join in the fun!

The Clandestine Drummers will demonstrate and then invite us to join in a drumming
session.

Since this is our Membership Meeting, be sure to invite anyone you know who’d enjoy
our activities to come along to this meeting.

This is the first of a great list of meetings planned by program co-chairs Deborah
Langley and Pat Netzer. Plan now to attend everyone.

Suffrage Celebration

The Suffrage Celebration on Saturday, August 28, was a triumph!

Thank you to everyone who participated, helped in any way or simply attended. It took
a great deal of hard work to make it happen, but the result was so exhilarating it made it
all worthwhile. We entertained, we educated and we celebrated the winning of the right
to vote for all women.

The heartfelt thanks we received and the amazement of so many who did not know how
recently this right was won or how long and difficult the struggle had been made all that
hard work worth it.

Thanks again to all of you and especially to Jan Dreiling, our won Susan B.

Ps. As soon as the Rogers State DVD is ready we’ll schedule a viewing.

Pss. The wonderful exhibit of Debbie Little-Wilson’s suffragist and cowgirl art at
Hopestone Studio which we so enjoyed during the reception after The Trial will continue
until September 22", Tell your friends.

Dues
Have you paid your dues? It is $20 to Treasurer Jerry Fries. Make out checks to
Women’s Network and give to Jerry at the 9/16 meeting or mail to:

Women’s Network

P.O. Box 417

Bartlesville, OK 74005



Photos from WN Suffrage Celebration?

Becky Wallace asks that you send her photos from the Suffrage Celebration. If you can
send them electronically (JPG file), please do. She will put electronic photos on a CD
for a slide show at a future meeting and archive any “hard copies” you would like to
share. You can email photos to her at: beawallflower1@juno.com

To mail hard copies:

Becky Wallace

XXXXXXXXXXXX XXX

XXXXXXXXXXXX XXX

New Yearbooks
These will be ready soon. Please help Franny Hildabrand get your listing right. If there
are any changes from last years’ book, e-mail or snail mail them to her asap.

Franny Hildabrand

XXXXXXXXXXXX XXX

XXXXXXXXXXXXXXX

fahildabrand@sbcglobal.net

Book Club Meeting

The book club will be reading “Modoc” by Ralph Helfer and will be meeting Sunday
October 3, 2010 at 3pm at Carol and Cassie Nagel’s (XXXXXXXXXXXXXXX) for
discussion.

Special Thanks
Special thanks to Charlotte Lyke, Beck Wallace and Deborah Langley for your generous
donations.



